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Michelle Hinds
15 Abenaki Lane
Colebrook, NH 03576

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Thank you for respecting my opposition to this project.

My personal reasons for opposing the Northern Pass Transmission Line Project include the following:
It will be another source of poison to our clean north country air
It will ruin our beautiful views of our New Hampshire landscape
There will not be a sufficient monetary benefit to New Hampshire citizens
Although the project will provide employment during the construction phase,  there will not be long-
term employment benefits for NH residents.

My goal of this message is to protect the integrity of our beautiful state.  Progress often is not in our
best interest.
I am also in the tourism industry, which will definitely not benefit from a project of this type.

Sincerely,
Michelle Hinds
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